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This bill must not be expanded in any way. As the current administration suppresses 

free speech and our right to protest, Oregon should be working to keep our rights 

intact and counteract these violent actions. The proposed modification, which 

increases methods by which the government can surveill the people, is a further 

violation of our constitutional and human rights. 


